
 

State of Rhode Island  

 

Town of Bristol 

Citation 
Presented to 

 

Sarah Klein 
 

a valued employee of the Department of Parks and Recreation for the Town of Bristol, in 

proud recognition of her twenty-one years of service to the Town. 

 

In her years at The Department of Parks and Recreation, Ms. Klein has not only been an 

integral part of the team, but she also cares for the members of the community and went 

above and beyond to keep our residents active and engaged.  
 

In making this presentation, the Honorable Town Administrator and Honorable Town 

Council of the Town of Bristol, State of Rhode Island, in accordance with the authority 

vested in them by the citizens of Bristol, and on behalf of all Bristolians, offer heartfelt 

gratitude and sincerest congratulations to Sarah Klein, on the occasion of her well-deserved 

retirement. 
 

In witness whereof, we have hereunto set our 

hands and affixed the Seal of the Town of 

Bristol on adoption this 22
nd

 Day of June,  

Two-thousand Twenty-Two. 

 
_________________________     ___________________________ 
Steven Contente, Town Administrator  Nathan T. Calouro, Chairman 

 
___________________________ 

Mary A. Parella, Vice-Chairwoman 
 
___________________________ 
Antonio A. Teixeira, Councilman 

 

___________________________, 

Timothy E. Sweeney, Councilman  
 

___________________________ 
Aaron J. Ley, Councilman  

 
___________________________ 

Attest: Melissa Cordeiro, Town Clerk 


